Thank you to the residents at Las Colinas Senior Star Village for the donations of stuffed animals! The APD Foothills Area Command
officers will be able to provide a child a stuffed animal in the event of traumatic incidents to bring a sense of calm and comfort in a
stressful situation. The residents at Las Colinas collect and donate stuffed animals to our officers annually and we are so appreciative!

Property Crimes reported in the Foothills Area Command on Wednesday, November 7th

3 Armed Robberies/Commercial: 1300-block of Juan Tabo Blvd NE, 13100-block of Central Ave NE, 5800-block of Eubank NE.

1 Stolen Vehicle: 10300-block of Hotel Circle NE.

1 Commercial Burglary: 11900-block of Central Ave NE.

1 Residential Burglary: 3300-block of Bahama St NE.

2 Auto Burglaries: 9800-block of Coda PI NE: broke window, no notes on items stolen. 400-block of Paisano St NE: broke window,
stole 3 coolers.

In observance of Veterans’ Day, the Foothills Substation will be closed on Monday, November 12" and re-open on Tuesday,
November 13, There will not be a web post on property crimes in the Foothills on Monday the 12*h,




